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Tuesday, 2 September 2025 

 

Back to school 
A quick message to say welcome back to school for the new academic year 2025- 2026!  We hope you have 

all had an enjoyable and restful break.  We are looking forward to seeing the children back in school 

tomorrow.  

 

Gates 
Just to confirm which gate children will need to go through, to get to their new classes: - 

• The gate facing Nursery is for Nursery and Reception (Rainbow, Red and Green) 

• The gate by the school office is for Year 1 and 2 (Blue, Orange and Yellow) 

• The gate at the top of the playground is for Year 3 and 4 (Amarillo, Rosa and Verde) 

• The gate by the pond is for Year 5 and 6 (Azul, Morado and Rojo) 

 

 

Attendance 
Please see the article below relating to an interview with the Secretary of State for Education on how 

important it is for children’s attendance to get off to a great start at the beginning of the academic year. 

 

Minister warns parents on school attendance ahead of new term - BBC News 

 

 

Diary dates for this term 
September 

Wednesday 3rd September – School re-opens to all pupils 

Tuesday 16th September – Parent briefing 2.45pm - Year 5 and 6  

Wednesday 17th September – Parent briefing 2.45pm - Year 1 and 2 

Thursday 18th September - Parent briefing 2.45pm - Year 3 and 4 

 

October  

Thursday 2nd October – Individual School Photos 

Monday 6th October – Friday 10th October – Year 5/6 York residential 

 

 

Change of contact details 
If you have had a change of phone number or any contact details, please remember to update us in in case 

we need to contact you. 
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